
 
Have your say about the future memorial  

 
In September 2020, we began asking for thoughts and ideas about the future memorial.  
In the conversations so far, people have been asked:  
 
• what they think the memorial should be like  

• how they would like to describe it  
 
The themes we have heard so far are:  
 

 
 

Have your say  

What do you think about these themes?  

 

The Memorial Commission is keen to hear from you. We would really like to hear from more 

of you. To speak to us directly, ask us questions or raise any concerns, please get in touch 

with us via our contact page.  

 

See the attachments at the bottom of the Ideas gathering page for more information and 

the full list of words, including in other languages, plus the full list of words in an accessible 

format. 

 

 

 

https://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/contact
https://www.grenfelltowermemorial.co.uk/have-your-say-about-future-memorial

